
 

 

 

Kaylene Slack is serving this year as your Southeast Regional Vice President. She currently attends 

Dayton High school and will be a senior for the 2020-2021 school year. She has been in FBLA 

for 3 years and this is her first year as a Washington State FBLA member, because for two years 

she was a member of FBLA in La Grande, OR, at La Grande High School. As an FBLA member, 

Kaylene placed 6th in Entrepreneurship her freshman and sophomore years at regionals. She has 

also placed 3rd in Entrepreneurship with another team member at regionals last year. She has not 

decided what college she would like to attend after graduation.  But she does know that she is 

interested in phlebotomy and criminal justice. Her career goals are to find a job that best fits her, 

where she can continue her skills every day, and continue to learn.  

 

Kaylene’s favorite quote is, “Remember the two benefits of failure. First, if you do fail, you learn 

what doesn’t work; second, the failure gives you the opportunity to try a new approach.” -Roger 

Van Oech 

 


